
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Rotary Book Shop  
 

 
Don’t forget to see when you have been rostered for the 
book shop – it’s a two hour shift on a Saturday – if it’s 
not convenient then see who you can swap with.   
 
 
 

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - Club Members Duty Roster - 

May 26
th
  Club Dinner Meeting - 

Bar – Geoff A 
Cleanup – Carolyn/Doug 

May 29
th
  Rotary Book Shop 10am – 12noon Brian Fitzpatrick/John Jones 

June 2
nd

  Club Dinner Meeting - 
Bar – Ron 
Cleanup – Alf/Eric 

June 4
th
  

Goldfields Cluster Event – FORaMEAL Bendigo Event – 
Eaglehawk Clubrooms  

** Volunteers Needed ** 

June 5
th
  

Goldfields Cluster Event – FORaMEAL Echuca Event –  
Echuca Rotary Park 

** Volunteers Needed ** 

June 5
th
 Rotary Book Shop 10am – 12noon John Gurr/Doug Harrison 

June 6
th
 Chrysler Car Club Catering ** Volunteers Needed ** 

June 9
th
  Club Dinner Meeting -  

Bar – Carolyn 
Cleanup – Rita/Trevor 

June 12
th
  Rotary Book Shop – 12am – 12noon Geoff A/Alison 

June 16
th
  Club Dinner Meeting -  

Bar – Alison 
Cleanup – Alf/Doug 

July 7th Club Changeover Dinner – Eaglehawk Bowling Club  
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www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 
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May Birthdays 
2

nd
 Geoff Adcock 

18
th
 Gail Fitzpatrick 

30
th
 Lynne Cooper 

 
 
 

 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

Most weeks we meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School 
Street, California Gully for a dinner meeting.  However, as 
this sometimes changes  please see below for details on 

the program for each Club meeting.   
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We are keen for our Cluster Event – Friday June 4
th

 and Saturday 

June 5
th

.  All of the eight clubs within the Goldfields Clusters have 

agreed to come together and combine our efforts to bolster the 

supplies of FORaMEAL kits for the Rotary Club of Canterbury.   

 

Each club will be responsible for gathering a contingent of about 

12 people aiming to cover the two venues over the two days.  This 

is a fantastic opportunity to showcase the work of Rotary and all 

clubs are encouraged to promote this activity throughout their 

communities. 

 

Additional information can be found on the Rotary Club of 

Canterbury’s FORaMEAL website - these are the packs we will 

be preparing. 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers from our club to date are - 

 

Friday 4
th

 June 4.30pm – 7pm at our very  own Mechanics Facility 

 

Alison Bacon 

Ron Payne 

Mandy Costello 

Eric Smith 

John Gurr 

Mick Costello 

Rita O’Brien 

Alf Thorpe 

Geoff Adcock 

Lyn Harrison 

Doug Harrison 

 

 

Saturday 5
th

 June 12.30pm – 3pm at Echuca   

 

Alison Bacon 

Ron Payne 

Gary Frank 

Geoff Gallagher 



 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
RC Eaglehawk Acts of Kindness.  
Listed below are the latest contribution to our ‘Acts of Kindness.’ Please let us know of others 
happening within the club and within families of our Rotary members. 

23. President Mick, PE Gary and PP’s John, Alison and Ron all spent a few hours doing a thorough 
clean-up of our storage shed. The “might come in handy one day” gear now resides elsewhere. 

24. A young, disabled girl was struggling to pay for her purchases at the register in Kmart. The cashier very 
kindly tried to assist but it was a challenge for all involved.  PP Alison Bacon’s offer to pay on her behalf 
resulted in a positive outcome for a difficult situation. 

25. Rotarian Charlie Cunneen’s regular and ongoing support of St. Vinnie’s certainly is one of the unsung acts 
that really deserves a mention. 

26. A local elderly Vietnam Vet had to take his car to a dealership in Ballarat but he was unable to make the 
trip.   PP Alison took it for him, and ensured that the issue he was 
experiencing was resolved. 

27. Rtn. Geoff Adcock has been involved with the Bendigo Volleyball 
Assocation helping Karen boys become involved in the Junior 
Volleyball. 

28. President Mick and PE Gary assisted an Eaglehawk resident by moving 
furniture and boxes to allow easy access for the repainting to be 
undertaken – a great Mothers Day effort – well done guys. 

29. Lynne has finally (after more than a year of searching) managed to source a new toy poodle for a friend. 
Who lives alone and has no family.  It’s wonderful that she will now have the company of this pooch over 
the winter and for years to come. 

30. A personal donation was made by a member to the RI Foundation annual fund to further the good work 
being done internationally of Rotary. 

 

  



 

 

 

Planning for our meetings – 
 
As a club we are fortunate to 
have the Mechanics facility 
for our meetings and club 
events.  This also means that 
we need to plan and consider 
all those who help us to 
ensure our nights run 
smoothly and everyone is 
able to enjoy the experience.  
Additionally, we need to 
ensure we don’t incur 
unnecessary costs.  Some 
time ago the board decided 
upon a process to ensure we maintained accurate numbers for catering purposes so here is a reminder for us all 
as to what we need to do – 
 

1. If you are a member it is presumed that you will be attending the meeting and requiring a meal each 
week.  This means that a meal will be ordered on your behalf and payment for such is required. 

2. If you are NOT going to be able to attend the meeting then you will need to advise the President before 
5.00pm on the Monday immediately prior to the meeting that you are an apology and will not be 
requiring a meal. 

3. If you are bringing a guest then you need to advise the President as per 2. above. 
4. A member is responsible to pay for any meal that has been ordered on your behalf. 

 
It has been so long since we enjoyed the ‘normal’ meeting experience that we may be out of sorts for a while but 
if we all work together we can quickly get back into the groove.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Some Youth News. 

Youth Services cluster meeting 11th May 2021 
Attendance: Lynne Cooper, Joy Bruce, Kay McLaughlin, Cathie Miller, Stewart Annan  
Apology: Nicole Case (Echuca) 
Youth Exchange: 
 • Hoping to have inbound students July 2022 
 • Outbound students probably not before 2023 (all this is dependent on what is happening with 
the pandemic) 
RYLA 
• no feedback yet on the outcome of this year’s changed format 
ConocoPhillips Science Experience 
• The program is being updated regularly with new dates, Youth Services Directors 
   need to check the website regularly  
Science Challenge 
• Regionals will be held at Girton Grammar School 
• Nationals will be held at Bendigo South East College 
NYSF 
• $1000 to be provided by Bendigo Clubs for the cluster pool 
• there are no caps on numbers this year, so there is a possibility of more students 
  being successful with their applications. This will affect how much we can give 
  each student. 
• an information for students and parents has been organised for Tuesday June 8th at 
  5pm at the Discovery Centre. 
 
Next meeting: to be confirmed 

 
 

Here is a wonderful video about the Rotary Youth Exchange Program, the benefits to Clubs and an 
opportunity to inspire our young people and families.  
 

https://youtu.be/bcec5n7QdVQ 
  
You will enjoy watching it. One of Rotary’s successful Programs. 
 

Mechanics Facility Upgrade – 

 
Our thanks to O’Brien Electrical for undertaking the installation of 
the Boiling Water Unit – a much welcome addition to our kitchen 
facility. 
 
Also, the stabilisation works necessary to secure the filing cabinets in 
readiness for the ‘Street Library’.  This wonderful addition to the 
Mechanics facility will provide a community service to the area and 
will definitely increase awareness of our club within the community. 

 

 
 
  

https://youtu.be/bcec5n7QdVQ


 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

Great Article on our Cluster Club – Castlemaine.  This appeared in the recent edition of the D9800 
Networker publication. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


